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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Key Stage 3 Disco – Thursday 20 July at 5pm 

 

We will be holding a Key Stage 3 disco to raise money for our Parent Teacher Association (PTA). 

 

Where: Maiden Erlegh School in Reading 

When: Thursday 20 July 

Time: 5-7pm  

Price: £3 a ticket  

 

Students will need to arrive at school with £3 in cash to enter the disco.  

During the KS3 event there will be fizzy drinks, water, sweets and chocolate on offer to purchase. 

Please ensure your child has cash on them if they wish to purchase these items.  

Please note that offensive slogans on T-shirts or revealing tops/skirts/shorts/crop tops are not 

allowed. No extreme fashions or haircuts will be accepted, as per the usual school policy. Our 

normal high expectations and rules around students’ behaviour and attitudes is expected 

throughout.  

At 7pm students will leave the school site, if you are collecting your child and would like them to 

wait in reception for you please contact the office to inform us of this on 

meroffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss N Hancock 

Head of Year 8 
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